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Low Flying Helicopter Explained
(KAIR)--Several Atchison residents contacted the Atchison police department this morning to
inquire about a low flying helicopter seen in the city skies. According to a press release from the

city, the helicopter was from Westar energy and was conducting aerial inspections of their power
lines. There is no cause for concern.
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